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Genesee Valley Chapter 
(GVC) 2018-19 

 
RIT Student 

Occupational Safety 
Presentations 

 
DATE: Tuesday, April 16, 2019  
 
TIME: 4:45 - 5:00 PM Networking 

5:00 - 6:30 PM Chapter Meeting and 
RIT Student Presentations 
 
Topics: Fire Resistant Building 
Materials, Safety Culture, Mental 
Health & Safety, Food Safety, Noise-
Induced Hearing Loss, Portable Fire 
Extinguishers  
           

PLACE: Rochester Institute of Technology- 
  Golisano Institute for Sustainability 
  Rm: SUS-1130         

COST: FREE 
      
RESERVATIONS: No RSVP needed- All 

attendees are invited to join us for dinner (on 
your own) at the RIT Global Village after the 
meeting. 

 
Email: President@gvc.asse.org 

Or call 585-475-6469 and leave a message 

 
Upcoming Events 
 
May 10: Tour of GMCH Rochester Operations on 

Lexington Ave.   
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President’s Corner 
 
Hello All, 
 
We had a very successful joint meeting in March 
with FLCMM. A special thank you goes out to 
our guest speaker, Mary Joy (MJ) DelConte 
(OSHAAdvisor), for sharing valuable 
HAZWOPER training information and resources. 
In addition, thank you to our executive committee 
members for their efforts to ensure the meeting 
was a success.    
 
RIT students from Grant Esler’s Occupational 
Safety course will be presenting their reports on 
various related topics at our April meeting at RIT. 
Grant has selected the very best papers and the 
students are working hard to prepare. Please 
attend to support the students and to offer input 
that may help them in the future. 
 
We are currently accepting nominations for the 
GVC 2019/20 executive committee. Current Vice 
President/President Elect James Locigno will 
assume the Office of President. The remaining 
offices are up for election and I encourage 
anyone who is interested to complete and submit 
the nomination’s form that I emailed to all GVC 
members a few days ago. Contact me for a form 
if you need one. 
                
As I stated last month, serving as the President 
of the Chapter has been a very rewarding 
experience. We are all fortunate to have an 
outstanding executive committee that is 
committed to the Chapter. I look forward to 
creating a smooth transition for the next Chapter 
President and executive committee.  
 
Our Chapter needs to continue to grow and 
reach out to new professionals. I am asking all of 
you to please consider running for an elected 
office. 
 
Hope to see you at our April meeting. 
 
Joe Rosenbeck 
President – Genesee Valley Chapter, ASSP 
 

 

 
April Program 
 

RIT Student Presentations 
 
RIT Occupational Safety Students & Topics:  

 
Elena Kotrides – Fire-Resistant Building Materials 
Julia Mrozek – Safety Culture 
Amelia Sheehan – Mental Health and Safety 
Seth Sieger – Food Safety 
Jacob Wine – Portable Fire Extinguishers 
Jenna Albrecht – Noise-Induced Hearing Loss  
 
RIT Instructor Grant Esler has selected the best 
student papers from his Occupational Safety course 
and those students have prepared presentations for 
our April meeting. These presentations provide an 
excellent opportunity for student to present their work 
to safety and health professionals. After the 
presentations, our Chapter will be presenting 
students awards with money raised from the 2018 
Genesee Valley & Finger Lakes Region Safety 
Conference.      
 

Job Opportunities 
 
Environmental Health and Safety Manager Company - 
Arconic - Rochester, NY 
https://lnkd.in/duFmefZ 
 
Site Safety and Occupational Health Lead - DuPont 
Company - Rochester, New York Area 
https://www.linkedin.com/jobs/view/1131639039/ 
 
Associate Director, Environmental Health & Safety - 
Bristol-Myers Squibb, Syracuse, NY 
https://lnkd.in/d5GXMJK 
 
Environmental Health and Safety Specialist - 
Sabre Demolition Corporation, Syracuse, New York Area 
https://www.linkedin.com/jobs/view/1169436656/ 
 
Environmental Health Safety Manager - 
D&W Diesel Inc., Auburn, NY 
https://www.linkedin.com/jobs/view/1178609400/ 
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